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As co-Chairs of the committee, Dr. Poulsen and I present this report on behalf of the COVID Response 
Committee. The CRC has met twice since the last meeting of the University Council working on Giving 
Voice to faculty, staff and students through various means of data collection, Listening to responses 
from the administration re: questions and concerns, and Reporting Back what we learn to the University 
Council. Thank you to all who have responded to the survey as well as to individual email messages we 
have received. The committee is working on a revised survey based on the data received to date and 
anticipates releasing the survey prior to the holiday break. We have had regular meetings with President 
Morehead’s assistant, Alton Standifer, to provide on-going updates and to share concerns. We are here 
to be of service and to help with communications from the university community to the administration. 
We do want to say thank you to the administration and task force members for their hard work. We also 
want to give special thanks to those at the University Health Center for their on-going heroic efforts in 
keeping our campus safe with vaccinations and boosters, as well as care for those testing positive for 
COVID. This concludes the report from the COVID Response Committee. 

 


